
Greetings, 

I am writing in support of HB 4107. My address is 8626 SE 30th Ave, Milwaukie, OR 97222. I am excited to 

hear that this bill is being considered and I hope the Non-Discrimination Act of 2020 passes. It’s time. 

People should be able to wear their hair as it naturally grows on their head and they should be able to 

style it in protective styles if needed or interested. Hair was never intended to look one way.  

 

Thank you, 

Annabelle Goodwin  

 


